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From: William L. Van Deburg
To: DeJong Annola
Cc: Sen Devlin; Rep Garrett
Subject: Gun Control Legislation
Date: Friday, April 05, 2013 2:52:22 PM


Dear Legislators: We strongly urge the passage of Senate bills 347, 699, 700, and 796 as necessary first
steps toward a modern, reasoned approach to the regulation of dangerous firearms. Thank you. Bill Van
Deburg/Diane Sommers, 2005 Ridgewood Lane, Lake Oswego, OR 97034
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